

City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

September 29, 1989

Jeff Mortensen Jeff Mortensen & Associates 811 Dallas NE Albuquerque, NM 87110

RE: DRAINAGE PLAN FOR A SCIENCE BUILDING ADDITION TO CIBOLA HIGH SCHOOL (A-13/D4) RECEIVED SEPTEMBER 18, 1989

Dear Mr. Mortensen:

We are in receipt of your submittal dated September 18, 1989. We are unable to review your submittal until the following attached concerns have been addressed.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 768-2650.

Sincerely,

Bernie J. Montoya, C.E. Engineering Assistant

BJM:jc WP+1322